
From: Soura, Christian
To: Bob Castellani <bob@circlecreekholdings.com>

Date: 6/13/2013 1:53:49 PM
Subject: RE: Silent tears

Thanks - I have the first call with Greenville Health either later today or sometime tomorrow. How's 
the week of July 7th look on your end? That's what we're tentatively looking at for now.
 

CLS
 

Christian L. Soura
 
Deputy Chief of Staff
 

(803) 543-0792
 
ChristianSoura@gov.sc.gov
 

-----Original Message-----
 
From: Bob Castellani [mailto:bob@circlecreekholdings.com] 
 
Sent: Friday, June 07, 2013 6:19 AM
 
To: Soura, Christian
 
Subject: Silent tears
 

Here is the report and summary. I've also update your email information. 
 

Best,
 
Bob
 

Sent from my iPhone
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